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Docket No. 50-305

Wisconsin Public Service
Corporation

ATTN: Mr. J. Robert Miller
Superintendent Nuclear

Training
700 North Adams
Post Office Box 19002
Green Bay, WI 54307-9002

Gentlemen:

The NRC comends the dedication and commitment of individuals who have gone
through the rigorous study and training programs culminating in a NRC license.
To appropriately recognize the accomplishment of these individuals the NRC is
willing to formally present license certificates to the newly licensed
individuals.

It is Region III's intent in this regard to work with you, if requested, to
arrange a time and place for a member of Region III senior management to
formally present the license certificates to newly licensed individuals.

If you would like to have such a presentation, please contact me at 312/790-5695
or write to the Region III Office.

Si ncerl ey,
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Geoffrey C. Wright, Chief
Operations Branch

cc: D. C. Hintz, Vice' President
C. R. Steinhardt, Plant

Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
Virgil Kanable, Chief

Boiler Section
Charles Thompson, Chairman

Wisconsin Public Service
Commission

R. I. Braund (SLO),
WI Div. of Emergency Government

Lawrence J. McDonnell, Chief
Radiation Protection Section
WI Department of Health and
Social Services, Division
of Health
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